
 

Congratulations to the Broadleigh 

students that had perfect attendance 

for the month of March.  

Thank you parents for valuing your 

child’s education and making sure 

your child(ren) attend school every day 

and on time. 

Providing the best education for 

students is a partnership between 

home and school and we can’t do this 

without you. Thank you and keep up the 

good work. 

 

Mrs. Ivey-Spears, Principal 

Mrs. Irma Turner, Family Ambassador 


